

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

Your 6th grade students will be participating in a service-learning project over the next several weeks. We are learning how we can help others in the community, and how we can be good citizens. For this, our class is going to be working with fourth and first graders to make Halloween bags for the children at Primary Children’s Hospital, who will not be able to trick-or treat this year. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are not requiring students to bring anything for this project, but they are welcome to contribute things that can be put in or on the Halloween bags. Donations may include candy that is sealed and not homemade, pencils, small toy items, finger puppets, stickers, ribbon, craft paper, etc. All donations need to be made by October 3rd.
Thanks,
Hillside Elementary Student Teachers
Ms. Lawrence (Gresh)
Ms. Mecham (Jackman)
Ms. Kent (Naanes)
Ms. Frehner (Koehler)
Ms. Vierig (Partner)

